Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD S0-C15-2K213

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Wednesday, August 10, 2011 7:29 AM

To: 'Randall Hicks'

Cc: dwfcrw@yahoo.com

Subject: RE: JC Williamson - Ross Draw 31 and Ross Draw 32
Mr. Hicks,

Your request for a 3 month extension to close drilling pits on the referenced well sites is approved.
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me.

Mikie Dhatchen
NMOCD District 2
811 S. First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748-1283 Ext. 108
575-626-0857

mike.bratcher@state.nm.us

From: Randall Hicks [mailto:r@rthicksconsult.com]

Sent: Tuesday, August 09, 2011 4:00 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Cc: dwfcrw@yahoo.com

Subject: JC Williamson - Ross Draw 31 and Ross Draw 32

Mike

We are continuing to rinse the cuttings and residual drilling mud in the pits associated with these two wells. Rinsing these

particular pits has proven to be significantly more difficult than the previous two pits. We respectfully request a 3-month
extension to close these pits.

The drilling rig was released from the Ross Draw 32 on 2-9-11 and the rig was released from the Ross Draw 31 on 3-13-
11.

I thank you in advance for your consideration.

Randall Hicks
505-266-5004
505-238-9515 - cell

901 Rio Grande NW F-142
Albuquerque, NM 87104

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE

This message (including attachments) is subject a confidential communication and is intended solely for the use of the addressee. It is
not intended for transmission to, or receipt by, any unauthorized person. If you are not the intended recipient or received these
documents by mistake, please do not read it and immediately notify us by collect telephone call to (505) 266-5004 for instructions on
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its destruction or return. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution, action
or reliance upon the contents of the documents is strictly prohibited.



